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As an eighty+ year old I know that having to drive to and then stand in long lines in 

order to vote would be very difficult. The Vote by mail system Oregon is wonderful for 

those who are not young but old enough to know  a discriminatory measure when 

they see it. It also offers ample  time to study and decide on various issues and 

candidates int he quiet of our homes and hen having the joy of posting our ballots. 

This measure is obviously aimed at making it too hard for many to participate in our 

constitutional right for every citizen to have a vote. Shame on those who thought this 

up as a deterrent to a large group of US Citizens with disabilities of age or health. 

Yes, we have lived long enough, worked decades long enough, and and been 

involved in enough different community, state and national elections to make 

intelligent and informed choices and to also recognize  deliberate attempts to deny us 

our rights to do so. Shame on those bringing this.  


